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the use of a three-point scale in place of a five-
point scale for achievement and effort
achievement and effort scores for English and
mathematics outcomes only
effort scores for online learning
inclusion of a Wellbeing section linked to our
school expectation
student self reflections for Years 3-6 students

Academic reports
 
Student academic reports will be sent home this
Friday and as previously advised they will be a
simplified version of our usual reports. This is mainly
due to the considerable disruptions to learning and
assessment as a result of COVID-19. Some of the
changes to reports this semester are:
 

 
I am also very excited to announce that our academic
reports will be distributed online via the Sentral
Parent Portal. Student reports will be saved in the
Portal each year so that parents can access them at
any time in the future. Parents should now have
received an email with instructions on how to log in.

Fri 26th - Opportunity Class
applications close

Mon 29th - Parent Teacher Interviews
begin

Fri 3rd - last day of Term 2

Tue 21st - first day of Term 3
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Application to Enrol
Enrolment checklist

Please check your emails - if you haven't received an email please contact the office. Your child's
academic report will be pushed out to the Sentral Parent Portal tomorrow - we will let you know via
Dojo when they are available for viewing.
 
NSW Curriculum Review
 
This week there was a press conference on the planned reforms to the NSW Curriculum, based on the
recommendations of the NSW Curriculum Review. A number of recommendations were highlighted along
with details of planned curriculum reform that will see a streamlined and strengthened approach to
what is taught in our schools. Please read the Parent and carer fact sheet if you would like further
information about the Review.
 
Kindergarten 2021
 
This is a friendly reminder that that we are now taking enrolments for Kindergarten students
commencing in 2021. Please submit your applications as soon as possible as this will assist us to best
plan for 2021. Visit our school website to download:
 

 
At this stage, we are holding off advertising the Kindy Transition days that are usually held in Term 4 as
we are awaiting further advice regarding restrictions to non-essential visitors to our site. We are
currently working on a back-up plan if we are not able to hold these days as we usually do.

A message from the front office
 
There has been an increase in the number of parents who are coming up to the school to drop off items
throughout the day. Make sure your child has everything they need; lunch, jumper, hat, water bottle,
instrument etc before arriving at school each morning. 

https://nswcurriculumreview.nesa.nsw.edu.au/pdfs/phase-3/resources/chapters/Fact_sheet_for_parents_and_carers.pdf
https://bondi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment/kindergarten-2021.html


Late Arrival to School
 
Thank you to all parents who ensure their child is at school well before the 8:55am bell. We believe that
some families are finding it difficult to arrive back into a routine with full-time learning at school. The
school day commences at 9:00am, with teacher supervision from 8:30am. Currently our K-2 students
are being supervised in the Middle Playground and our 3-6 students on the Top field. 
 
It is important that students arrive at school well before 9:00am as this enables them to settle in and
prepare for the school day. Students who arrive late are immediately at a disadvantage as they miss out
on the introduction to lessons and disrupt the class by their late arrival. Students who arrive after the
morning bell are required to report to the office to sign in and obtain a late note for the class teacher.
See the next page for information about why it is important for your child to arrive at school on time
and some strategies to try if you find it difficult to prepare your child for school each day. The school’s
learning and support team may also assist with strategies.
 
Lost property
 
As the weather has been getting colder our lost property bins have been filling up with jumpers and
jackets when students are going out to play. Unfortunately a lot of these uniforms are not labelled. Each
week an assigned class goes through the bins to sort and deliver items that are labelled. We encourage
families to ensure that all garments are labelled clearly and you check on a daily basis that your child
has returned home with the clothes they wore to school.
 
Kate Owen
Acting Deputy

Deputy's report

Parents are still not permitted to enter our site and our office staff cannot spend their day going out to
the gate. Items being dropped off by parents throughout the day will be refused. Any child that has no
lunch will always be provided with a sandwich so please don't worry if you forget to pack a lunch. I
appreciate your support and understanding with this matter.
 
COVID-19 testing
 
Could you please notify your child's teacher if they are experiencing symptoms and are going to get a
COVID-19 test. We are required to make a notification to the Department so please don't wait until you
receive your results before informing the school.
 
Glassware
 
There have been two incidents in the last fortnight where students have brought glass items (drink
bottles and lunch containers) to school that have been smashed in the playground and down a stairwell.
As you can imagine this is incredibly dangerous for our students. Please make sure your child only brings
non-breakable items to school.
 
This will be the final newsletter for Term 2 so I would like to wish all of our families a restful break. Stay
safe and maintain safe social distancing measures and good hygiene practices.
 
Mrs Olivia Parry
Acting Principal





Hi everyone, well what a year it’s been! A few updates from the P&C on what’s going on.
 
Uniform Shop
 
Unfortunatley we’re still not able to welcome all parents onto school grounds to access the Uniform
Shop so please continue to order items via Flexischools and they will be delivered to your child’s
classroom. If there are any changes, updates will be posted on Dojo. A big thank you to Sam Merrick for
helping to keep us operational since school has returned, your help has been greatly appreciated.
 
New paid role - Uniform Shop Coordinator
 
The P&C is seeking expressions of interest from the school community to fill the position of Uniform
Shop Coordinator. It will be a paid role, averaging two to four hours per week during school term,
supported by volunteers when needed (pending an easing of current COVID-19 restrictions). If you are
interested please email bondiuniform@gmail.com with your contact details and a short letter outlining
relevant experience by next Wednesday 1st July. We’d love to have this position in place by the
beginning of Term 3.
 
Outdoor classroom designer
 
Some great news! We were successful in securing a NSW Community Partnerships Grant for $22,500.
This money will go towards the development of the currently unused corner in the middle playground 
(by the canteen entrance) to create an outdoor classroom space. If you, or anyone in your network, has
skills or expertise in designing such a space and is happy to share them with us please email
bondipublicschoolpcsec@gmail.com
We need to refine designs and budget to progress to the next stage quickly.
 
Fundraising and the Halloween Fete
 
As you know it’s the year for our usual BIGGEST fundraising event - the biennial Halloween Fete. Given
social distancing requirements, we are uncertain if we will be able proceed with it this year, which is
really disappointing. The fete is a great school community celebration and a highlight for students. We
are in discussion with the school executive team and will make a decision at the end of this term.
 
In the meantime, if you have any ideas for alternate fundraising activities please reach out. We welcome
them all. There are still many amazing initiatives we’d love to fund to benefit our children. The two
main 'priority projects' for fundraising this year are the outdoor classroom and our makerspace. 
 
Term 3 P&C Meeting - Wednesday 19th August at 7pm
 
All parents and carers of current BPS students are welcome to join us (in a socially distant manner) to
hear the plans for the rest of the year and the latest updates from Mrs Parry. Details will be confirmed
closer to the date to ensure we are complying with the relevant public health orders. We are planning
to broadcast the meeting via Zoom. If you have any questions in the meantime, please direct them via
your class parent/s. 
 
A final thank you for your patience and understanding as we all adapt to the constantly changing
circumstances of the last few months. It’s been a less than ideal year for many, but we thank everyone
in our community for their respect and for following the recommendations to ensure we keep our
school community safe and healthy.  
 
Enjoy your holidays!

P&C news

http://gmail.com/
http://gmail.com/





